

June 4, 2025

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

I hereby transmit for your approval an Order authorizing the City of Boston to accept and expend a monetary donation of Fifteen Thousand dollars (\$15,000.00), donated by Cities Forward.

The purpose of these donations is to support the Mayor's Civic Summit, which will occur on June 7th, 2025.

I urge your Honorable Body to pass this order as expeditiously as possible, so that the City may receive and expend the donation for the purpose for which it was awarded.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu

Mayor of Boston

CITY OF BOSTON

IN CITY COUNCIL

AN ORDER AUTHORIZING THE CITY OF BOSTON TO ACCEPT AND EXPEND THE DONATION OF MONEY FROM CITIES FORWARD IN SUPPORT OF THE MAYOR'S CIVIC SUMMIT.

ORDERED: That the City of Boston, acting by and through the Office of Civic Organizing, be, and hereby is, authorized, in accordance with Section 53A of Chapter 44 of the Massachusetts General Laws, to accept and expend a donation from Cities Forward in an amount that shall not exceed Fifteen Thousand dollars (\$15,000.00) for the purpose of supporting the Mayor's Civic Summit.

I HEREBY CERTIFY
THE FORGOING, IF PASSED IN
THE ABOVE FORM, WILL BE IN
ACCORDANCE WITH LAW.

BY_

ADAM CEDERBAUM
CORPORATION COUNSEL